
  

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
03 September 2020 

 
The Philippine Participation in Expo 2020 Dubai, UAE 

Hiring of an Events Management Company 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby issued CANCELLING the above-mentioned activity 
conducted thru Overseas Procurement Procedure in accordance with 
GPPB Resolution 28-2017 due to the source of funds for the project has 
been withheld or reduced through no fault of the Procuring Entity, Section 
41(c.iii) of the 2016 IRR of R.A. 9184.  

 
This cancellation is being made pursuant to paragraph 7 of the Request 

for Quotation, The Philippine participation in Expo 2020 Dubai, Invitation 
to Bid/Expression of Interest Hiring of an Events Management Company 
which states that “The Department of Trade and Industry reserves the 
right to accept or reject any bid, to annul the bidding process, and to reject 
all bids at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any 
liability to the affected bidder or bidders”.  

 
This certification is issued for the guidance and information of all 

concerned. 
 
 
 
CHARMAINE MIGNON S. YALONG  
Commercial Attaché  
Authorized Representative in Dubai  
for Philippine Bids and Awards Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


